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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
FIRTH OF FORTH 

 
 

Diving – Grangemouth Eastern Channel 
 

Mariners are advised that commencing on Monday 28th July for a period of around four 
weeks diving operations will be taking place in the Eastern Channel within Grangemouth 
Docks. The operations will include diving at the LPG berth, the East Jetties and the West 
Jetties. 
 
There will be a 100 metre exclusion zone in place from the entrance of the LPG berth and 
from the face line of the East/West jetties for the respective dives. Divers will exit the water 
prior to shipping movements through the Eastern Channel or berthing and unberthing of 
vessels at the jetties.  
 
The vessel “St Oswald” will be used to support the dive operations and will maintain a 
listening watch on VHF Ch 14 and 16. The “alpha” flag will be displayed during all dives. 
 
FTNS will maintain contact with the dive team throughout the operations and will be kept 
informed when divers are in the water.  
 

Dive locations are indicated on the below chart: 

 



 
 

Status of previously published notices: 
 
Nos 53, 73, and 116 of 2024 remain in force  

Nos 10 19, 36, 48, 51, 64, 68, 70, 72, 78, 87, 90, 91, 93, 95 and 96 of 2025 remain in force. 
 
 

Issued by: 
 
Craig Hutchison 
Marine Manager - Grangemouth  


